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Rejlers receives a new order from the Swedish Prison and Probation 
Service 
 
(REJL B) 

 

 

Rejlers has received the order to perform control and inspection of new security systems at the 

Hall institution when a new security institution and a new surveillance central are being built.  

 

The order also involves control and inspection when replacing security systems at Huddinge 

remand prison, Kumla and Saltvik. 

 

The order value is about SEK 3.6 million and the assignment will be finished in March 2010. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For further information: 

Peter Rejler, Managing Director and CEO, +46 70 602 34 24 

Kjell Sandin, CFO, +46 470 70 43 18 

www.rejlers.com 

 

 

 

 


